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Project Description 
 

The project proposes pedestrian and traffic operational and safety 

improvements to U.S. 17-92 from south of Nottingham Street to south of  

Monroe Avenue.  
 

Improvements to enhance pedestrian mobility and safety include: 

• New, wider sidewalks along U.S. 17-92 from Orange Avenue to 

Webster Avenue; 

• Upgraded pedestrian signals and crosswalks at the U.S. 17-92 

signalized intersections at Fairbanks Avenue, Morse Boulevard, and 

Webster Avenue; 

• Reconstructed sidewalk curb ramps to meet Americans with 

Disabilities Act (ADA) standards; and 

• Enhanced lighting, landscaping, and streetscaping improvements.  
 

This project will also repave this segment of U.S. 17-92 and make other 

operational and safety improvements for drivers, such as: 

• Upgrading existing traffic signals at Orange Avenue, Minnesota 

Avenue, Fairbanks Avenue, Morse Boulevard, and Webster Avenue;  

• Creating new eastbound left turn lanes on Fairbanks Avenue and 

Orange Avenue approaching U.S. 17-92; 

• Rerouting bicycle traffic between Orange Avenue and Lee Road to 

the nearby Denning Drive multi-use trail;  

• Constructing new raised medians at Garden Drive, Vivian Avenue, and north of Aragon Avenue; 

• Modifying existing median openings on U.S. 17-92 at Glendon Parkway, Solana Avenue, Elvin Avenue, and Monroe 

Avenue; and 

• Upgrading the stormwater drainage system as needed.  
 

The proposed improvements are included in the City of Winter Park Traffic and Transportation Plan. This project is not 

currently funded for construction. 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

CFLRoads.com 

 

U.S. 17-92 Improvements 

from south of Nottingham Street to  

south of Monroe Avenue 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 408429-2 

Orange County 

CFLRoads.com 

 Eliode Joseph, P.E.  
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5388  
Eliode.Joseph@dot.state.fl.us 

Contact: 

Design: Ongoing: completion late 2021 $ 3.6 Million 

Right of Way: Unfunded To be determined 

Construction: Unfunded To be determined 

*subject to change 
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Additional Materials: 

The typical sections shown below are graphic representations of the existing and proposed  

U.S. 17-92 roadway and sidewalks.   

U.S. 17-92 from Lee Road to south of Monroe Avenue 

U.S. 17-92 from Orange Avenue to Gay Road 

U.S. 17-92 from south of Nottingham Avenue to Orange Avenue 

Existing and Proposed 
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